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Upcoming Events

Week 5
18 May - P&C Meeting 6:30pm - School Library
19 May - 2022 Kindergarten Tour
19 May - Cyber safety incursion 
19 May - Parent Cyber Safety Webinar

Week 6
National Reconciliation Week 
25-26 May - School Photos
26 May - National Sorry Day

Week 7
National Reconciliation Week 
31 May - 2 June - Stage 3 Camp

Week 8
Aboriginal Education Art Workshops with Aunty Kathy Farrawell & Georgia
Frew - Artists in Residence 

Week 9
Aboriginal Education Art Workshops with Aunty Kathy Farrawell & Georgia
Frew - Artists in Residence
14 June - Queen's Birthday - No School

Week 10
NAIDOC Week - Heal Country!
25 June - Last day of Term 2



Principal's Report

.  



.  

Vaucluse Public School ySafe Parent
Cyber Safety Education Session

https://bit.ly/3odKBwR

Protecting kids in the digital world is an ever evolving task for Australian
families.

Now, more than ever parents are looking for guidance on how to manage
screen time, deal with negative online experiences and navigate the world of

gaming and social media.
 

Join Australia's award winning and leading cyber safety educators, ySafe,
as they take you through the latest trends in online behaviours, social media

and games, as well as the latest research and legislation as it applies to
children and their families in the online world.

 
This session is strategy rich, and full of practical tips (including take home

resources) to help you ensure you are able to create a truly cyber safe home.
 

If you've ever struggled in getting your kids off their devices and into bed, or
worried about the content or connections they have online, then this webinar

is for you.

 Wednesday 19 May - 7pm



Lego Masters Assembly

















PROJECT
HERITAGE

Throughout Term 3 Stage 3 students are participating in Project Heritage organised by the NSW
BJE. Project Heritage is an inter-generational learning experience that brings youth together

with senior members of the community. Today students met Eddy Boas, a "living historian" who
shared his memories of survival during the Holocaust. We are so grateful to Eddy for his time

and sharing his incredible story with our students. 

https://www.facebook.com/bjensw/?__cft__[0]=AZVChv3vcUDoZ79a41f5ubjzQ7HeLXFeG7rXwuh2_DQJPij589DlWVY9_8ur2e8dmIoSeRPrjCxjM_XOKnmlo3PWSytaFHNqwdJHGmZrcbroBAa9F2hRR1UV5xwI4qhvxq58fimdYw5yuWYaJnbKTdDhtleJ1f_kogEmSAMq744dud_2hkcwohbfpv1fQ052ql0&__tn__=kK-R


YEAR 4
CAMP











AFL TRAINING
Thank you to Hamish's mum, Angela, for coaching our

morning AFL sessions!



CONGRATULATIONS!
Congratulations to Year 4 student Harriet who won the

First Prize in the 9 years Art Show and was also awarded
the Primary Age Grand Champion for her artwork at the

Royal Bathurst Show!












